
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Niagara-on-the-Lake to Welcome New 
Town Clerk/Manager of Legislative 
Services 
 
Ralph Walton begins with the Town on February 14, 2022.   
 
For Immediate Release January 6, 2022 
 
The Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake is pleased to announce Mr. Ralph Walton as the 
Town’s new Town Clerk/Manager of Legislative Services, effective February 14, 2022. 
 
As the Niagara-on-the-Lake Town Clerk, Ralph will oversee the Town’s provision of 
statutory and legislated service to Council and its Committees, as well as internal and 
external customers.  
 
Ralph has many years of experience as a Clerk and working in and with municipal 
governments across Ontario. He has worked for various levels of government, including 
the Region of Durham, Region of Niagara, and the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and 
Housing.   
 
With a Bachelor of Arts from the University of Toronto, a Public Administration 
Certificate and Strategy Program at Queens University, and membership within the 
Association of Municipal Managers, Clerks, and Treasurers of Ontario (AMCTO), 
Ralph’s extensive education, experience, and knowledge is sure to benefit the Town of 
Niagara-on-the-Lake.  
 
Quotes:  
 
“Ralph has extensive experience leading teams and is committed to providing customer 
service excellence,” stated CAO Marnie Cluckie. “He has demonstrated commitment 
and integrity in previous positions, and I am confident that he will quickly become a 
valuable asset to our Town and leadership team. I look forward to working with him!”   
 
“I am impressed by the experience and knowledge Ralph brings to this position,” stated 
Lord Mayor Betty Disero. “On behalf of Town Council, I look forward to welcoming 
Ralph to the Niagara-on-the-Lake team and working together to serve our great 
residents.”  
 

For immediate alerts, follow the Town on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram. 
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